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To: Linda Waters
Subject: RE: Public Comment  BATA December 18 meeting, public comment

 
From: Linda Waters  
Subject: Public Comment on Bridge Toll hike 
Date: December 10, 2024 at 2:30:11 PM PST 
To: info@bayareametro.gov 
 
I believe that this measures being rushed thru and that the public needs more information and more 
time to weigh this responsibly. First, revenues and expenditures for Regional Measure 3 must be tracked 
and made public. There is no need to rush this increase thru….unless, of course, there is something to 
hide.  
 
Thank you, 
Linda Waters 

 




